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Interruption of rail services from and to
Genoa, IT - January 11, 2024 to March 3,
2024

Dear Daniela,

You might have read on our Operational Updates that the rail services from and to
zenoa SECH have been interrupted from January 11, 2024 to March 3, 2024 In
case you missed it, here's the information that you need to know.

Due to ongoing civil works in the Genoa SECH port terminal (Parco Rugna) nearby
area, the Port Authority confirmed that rail operations at SECH must be suspended
for safety reasons with immediate effect. This is expected to last until March 3, 2024.

During this period, for all vessels calling SECH terminal ALL containers from and to
Milan and Lombardian Area will be managed at the standard Combined Rail
conditions. All bookings confirmed under combined rail mode to and from SECH to
and from Padova and Modena areas will be subject to a surcharge of Euro 130 per
container. Kindly refer to our tariff section for a complete overview of charges.

If you should require assistance, please reach out to our teams
at italy@service hlag.com who will assist you based on your individual situation.

Best regards,
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Maria-Fernanda Niklas Jan
from our Customer Communications from our Customer Communications
Team Team




